
Tuesday, 08/11/2022

Dear Morie Lomba Manye,

High Commissione

Sierra Leone High Commission

41 Eagle Street, Holborn

London WC1R 4AT

 

Your Excellency,

It is with deep pride that myself and my team Edward Fitzpatrick and Joseph Goba had the opportunity to 

meet and discuss with you our plans for iLamp Africa and the prospect of a pilot in Sierra Leone to advance 

light, communication, power and growth in our home country. 

Firstly, allow me to thank you and your team for a vibrant and positive discussion, the professionalism of 

you team is outstanding, and I look forward to working with you and the rest of the team as we advance the 

discussions.

As requested I am including with this mail some additional copies of the presentation which has some 

further information regarding the technical specification at the back of the document.  

We stand ready to follow up with whatever meetings, phone calls or correspondence you direct us to do 

so. 

With deep appreciation, your faithfully,

Best regards,

Zainu Goba

CEO, iLamp Africa

T. +44 7727 178626

E. Z@iLampAfrica.com

iLamp Africa

34D Main Motor Road, Congocross, Freetown, Sierra Leone


